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Abstract 
The CIA welcomes the opportunity to respond to this important modification, and we offer 
support for the provision of information to support development of the NTS Investment 
Programme.  It is a sensible solution to enable Transco NTS to operate the NTS pipeline system 
in an efficient and economic manner. 

The CIA would also support the principle that NTS Direct Connects communicate directly with 
Transco on any forward forecasts. This would be a more straight forward ongoing relationship 
instead of via a Shipper. 

If you have any queries about any of the points raised in this response please contact Helen Bray 
(0207 963 6718) 


